
 
 

    CPHS Daily Announcements​ ​ 4/16/2025 
 

 

Comstock Park Drama Club's 24 Hour Theatre Project is happening this Saturday at 7pm! We will write, 
direct and produce brand new shows all in just 24 hours. Tickets are $5 at the door. 

All girls interested in playing basketball next year, please stop by the gym after school Wednesday to 
talk with coach Scheid about summer workouts and team camp. 

Students that signed up for bocce ball will have their first official practice next week Wednesday 
during flex.  Please make sure to dress appropriately for the weather, since we will likely go outside to 
learn the game.  

AP exam balances are due by April 25th. See Mrs. Barnhardt to make your cash or check payment, 
otherwise pay online on SchoolPay. 

The blood drive is April 23rd.  If you are interested in signing up see Mrs. Weber.   

Chicago students:  check google classroom for bus assignment lists.  Also, keep an eye on your 
grades.  If your grades fall to failing you may be removed from the trip.   All students attending the 
trip need to sign up on Remind.  See the link on Google Classroom. 

Juniors and Seniors, please check your email to vote for round 1 of prom king & queen, and prom 
prince and princess. Voting will close on Friday at 2:45 PM.  

Prom tickets are now on sale at both lunches, or in B214 before and after school.  They will be $75 this 
week, and next week go up to $85. Wednesday April 23rd is the last day to get a ticket.  Guest passes 
are digital again this year.  Send Ms. Shields an email if you would like a guest pass.  CP students are 
allowed to submit 1 guest pass, and must buy their guest a ticket.  Guest passes are due to Ms. Shields 
by this Friday.  

Good luck to all of our athletic teams competing today.  Go Panthers! 

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  


